
July 30, 2021

Central Families,

We are thrilled to begin the school year in person soon!  We appreciate your patience and flexibility while we have all

navigated through uncertain times. We will be returning to school five days a week.  Morgan Hill Unified will
continue to follow the guidelines of the California Department of Health.  This includes but is not limited to
requiring all individuals on campus to wear an appropriate face covering when indoors, regardless of
vaccination status.  As of now, outdoors face coverings are encouraged but not required.

Parent Portal: Parents/Guardians MUST log into and complete required forms prior to August 8th. Students
will bring their signed form with them in order to receive their schedule.   The portal can be accessed via the
district website: www.mhusd.org. If you need to use a device to complete and print please call to schedule a
time to do so at Central 408-201-6300.

Schedule pick up/registration forms: Students need to turn in their signed emergency form and pick up their
schedule on Thursday August 5th or Friday August 6th 9:00-12:00.

Parent Portal: Parents/Guardians MUST log into and complete required forms prior to August 8th. Students
will bring their signed form with them in order to receive their schedule on August 8th. The portal can be
accessed via the district website: www.mhusd.org. Please contact the office if you need assistance
408-201-6300.

Aeries: Student attendance and academic progress parent portal.  New families; your password is the same
as it was at Live Oak or Sobrato.

Attendance: Attendance is critical for the success of your student, as well as a legal mandate.  Please contact
us if your student will be out or needs to leave for an appointment.

Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns. We are looking forward to supporting your students
throughout their journey at Central High School.

Sincerely,

Lisa Martin
Principal

http://www.mhusd.org
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